

Dear BE students

The Thammasat University notification on measures and recommendations on the prevention and control of Coronavirus 19 (COVID-19) (No. 4) indicates that "in the instance where faculty, staff or students are scheduled to travel to high-risk countries, they are requested to postpone their travel, if possible, until the situation has improved. If travel is necessary, faculty, staff and students are requested to take precautions and protect themselves by preparing sufficient face masks and sanitizing alcohol gel. When they return, they should strictly comply with the screening process at health checkpoints."

The BE International Program asks for your cooperation with the following requirements:

- 1. Self-quarantine: Students who have, or whose family members or others they live with have, travelled to, or transited through, high-risk nations including China, South Korea, Taiwan, Hong Kong, Macao, Japan, Malaysia, Vietnam, Singapore, Iran and Italy and enter the Kingdom of Thailand after February 16, 2020 onwards must inform the BE International Program accordingly by email at be@econ.tu.ac.th. Kindly indicate your name, ID number, high-risk nation or nations visited, duration of stay or transit, and be sure to enclose a copy of your passport with stamp of entry and exit from each high-risk nation. Every effort will be made for replacement exams, whether take-home, makeup, or other solution, to be arranged whenever possible after consulting with instructors. To request such a replacement exam, kindly contact the B.E. office and/or course instructors immediately.
- 2. Taking temperatures and wearing masks: During midterm exams from March 2 to March 7, 2020, as a precaution, students' temperature will be measured before they enter exam rooms. If a student's temperature is above 37.5 C, special arrangements may be made. Students must wear face masks at all times for exams in every subject.

For further question or information, please contact the BE office.

All best wishes,

The BE International Program

Issued on February 28, 2020

FAX:

+66 (0) 2224 0150

PHONE: +66 (0) 2613 2437 TO 8

E-MAIL: BE@ECON.TU.AC.TH